CITY OF THORNTON – MAY 3, 2022 – 6:30 P.M. – CITY HALL
The Thornton City Council met on the above date and time with Mayor Mike Jensen calling the meeting to order. Council members present: Joe Colman, Randy Bohman, Larry Stadtlander, Roger Engebretson, and Michael Hopkey. Also present: City Attorney Mike Moeller, Tom Janeka, Drew Sweers, Bill Ries, and Ryan Malek.
Engebretson made a motion to approve the consent agenda. Hopkey seconded, motion carried.
Sweers discussed the water main project and gave updates on where everything is at right now. Bohman made a motion to approve change order #3. Hopkey seconded, motion carried. Hopkey made a motion to approve the pay estimate 5. Colman seconded, motion carried.
Sweers and Ries left at 7:04 p.m.
Ryan Malek gave an update on the Router 12 fiber optic status. Everything is ordered and waiting on deliveries to get started. 
Malek left at 7:10 p.m.
Mayor Jensen discussed a new fire siren that would be connected to the NOAA weather radar. This purchase would be with help from the county. The county covering 80% of the cost and Thornton covering the rest, approximately $5000. Engebretson made a motion to approve the purchase. Hopkey seconded, motion carried.
Nuisance properties were discussed again. The clerk will get in touch with the attorney on those that fail to meet the requirements. 
The community clean-up day is June 27, 2022. Please watch for more information on this. Things will be a little bit different this year. 
Hopkey made a motion to adjourn. Bohman seconded, motion carried.
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